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After close to three decades of  Victorian Teas we have decided to try some-
thing different this year. Admission to the Holiday Market & Open House is 
free. However, the baking is limited so come early. Scones can be pre-or-

dered. See the back page for an order form. Vendors please contact the Museum. 

HOLIDAY MARKET & OPEN HOUSE - NOVEMBER 10, 2018

Customer’s Name: 

Customer’s Phone Number:

○

○

Thank You!

For further information call the Museum at 623-0801



2018 -2019
Lectures

Tuesday, October 23 @ 7:30pm
 Beardmore: The Viking Hoax that Rewrote History 

(A presentation and Book Launch)

by Dr. Douglas Hunter
(Award-winning author)

Tuesday, November 27 @ 7:30pm
Treaty 9: The James Bay Treaty 

by Sean Smith
(Senior Archivist, Archives of Ontario)

Tuesday, January 22 @ 7:30pm
A presentation of research papers by history 

students at Lakehead University 

Students to be announced

Lecture series is sponsored by the Department of 
History, Lakehead University

Albert’s Grand Reopening!
On Sunday, 

Septem-
ber 23rd, chil-
dren gathered 
to celebrate the 
grand reopen-
ing of our 
Albertosaurus 
exhibit with 
crafts, games, 
tours, a scav-

enger hunt, and good food. If you haven’t seen the 
new exhibit be sure to drop by the Museum. 

Behind the Lens
The Museum has installed an exhibit on the 

third floor of the Ryan Building at Lakehead 
University. It focuses on a selection of early pho-
tographers at the Lakehead, with an emphasis on 
their photos and the window they provide to early 
life in the region.  Included are J.F. Cooke,  Jennie 
Leach, the first female professional photographer 
in the area, Fryer’s Studio, 
Fred Creech, and George 
Ryerson Evans. A variety 
of photographic equip-
ment is also displayed to 
emphasize the way camera 
technology was changing.

Classic 
Camaro 
RafFLe

Jane Delski of Thunder Bay was 
the lucky winner of this lovely 

1969 Camaro. Her ticket (#00519) 
was pulled from the drum on Sept. 
4th. Thanks to all who supported 
us by buying tickets.

Stay tuned for next year’s raffle. 
Tickets will be available for a 1970 
Dodge Challenger R/T early in the 
new year. The car will be out and 
about in mid-April with a draw 
slated for July.

The asnswers to the 
Cross-Word puzzle 
posted in the last 

newsletter are below. 
This puzzle was in the 

News Chronicle, 
8 April 1936.

Beckwith Film Project
The Ontario Arts Council has lent a helping hand to our film project 

about Wendell Beckwith, the inventor and scientist, who ended up on 
Best Island, Whitewater Lake in the 1960s and 1970s. Director Jim Hyder re-
ceived an OAC grant in support of the project. Work began on the film this 
summer with more to follow. Thanks are also due to the project’s co-sponors: 
Environment North, Wilderness North, LU Outdoor Recreation Program, 
and Wabakimi Park. 

Gifts of the North (opening Nov. 6)

Gifts of the North is an exciting new exhibit of original art by local artist Janet 
MacDonald-Hannam.

Janet’s figurines were inspired by the regional beauty of Northwestern Ontar-
io. Each figure represents a facet of the natural world in the region, often touching 
on the area’s history, brought to life as an anthropomorphic creation. The exhibit 

will be ac-
companied 
by photog-
raphy by 
Meghan 
Hannam-
Arpin that 
places each 
figure in 
a natural 
setting.

Ekphrastic
Ekphrastic is a travelling exhibit 

created by the members of the Fi-
bre Arts Network from across West-
ern Canada. Normally, poetry is writ-
ten in response to art. In this case, the 
art of four fabric artists interprets the 
work of twelve Candian poets. The 
fibre art works are gathered together 
by poem so that viewers can see how 
each artist interpreted the written 
words. Ekphrastic runs until Novem-
ber 30.

Above: “Fleeting Splendour” by Judith 
Panson, interpreting the poem “Fall” by 
Alice Major.

Photo by 
Meghan 
Hannam-
Arpin

New to the 
Gift Shop

Three-dimensional fridge mag-
nets only $5 each.
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